Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Private Protective Services Board Rules

From: McDarris, Charles F. <CMcDarris@bdixon.com>
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 8:44:01 AM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Gray, Jeffrey <JGray@bdixon.com>

Subject: [External] Private Protective Services Board Rules

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an
attachment to report.spam@nc.gov<mailto:report.spam@nc.gov>

Amanda,

As you know, we have 26 rules from the Private Protective Services Board pending before the Rules Review
Commission. We are in receipt of your Request for Technical Changes on those rules. | have made most of the changes
but need to meet with staff to discuss a number of the items. Rules Coordinator Jeff Gray has been unavailable this
week and the Board’s Director is out also. After speaking with Jeff on Wednesday, we believe it best to continue the
entire block of 26 rules until the next RRC meeting in January. The continuance will give us time to meet with staff to
discuss the issues you have raised.

If you have questions, or | need to do anything further, please let me know.

Thank you for your help.

Charles McDarris

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



